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 Keuka Lake Association to Hold Their Annual Meeting on July 8, 2023  
 

June 9, 2023 –The Keuka Lake Association will hold its annual meeting on Saturday, July 8th, at 

Keuka College. It will start at 8:30 with registration and a continental breakfast. Presentations 

will begin at 9:00 AM.  

Topics to be covered include election of members of the Board of Directors, a report on the 

financial status of the organization and the introduction of scholarship winners. There will be an 

update on the "State of the Lake" by Lisa Cleckner from the Finger Lakes Institute and reports 

on the current KLA programs to deal with water quality concerns including hazardous algae 

blooms, starry stonewort and other invasive species.  

There will be boating safety reports from the Sheriffs’ Marine Patrols, both Steuben and Yates 

Counties, as well as an update on the health of the fisheries from the NYS Department of 

Environmental Conservation.  The KLA representative to the Keuka Lake Outlet Compact (KLOC) 

will provide a report on the programs to control lake level and the current outlook for this year. 

Steve Brigham, KLA President, said “This is a great opportunity for members to get updated 

information about much of what the KLA does throughout the year. This is a volunteer 

organization which touches almost every area in the collective Keuka Lake community, so we 

are encouraging anyone with an interest in Keuka Lake and its water shed to join us in our 

mission and attend our meeting.” 

While you must be a member to join us at the meeting, you will have the chance to sign up on 

the morning of the meeting.  You can also go to our website to join or call our office at 315-694-

7324. 



 
 

Founded in 1956, the Keuka Lake Association, with over 1700 members, provides a unified 

voice for those who love Keuka Lake. Our mission is to preserve and protect Keuka Lake and 

its natural beauty for future generations. For more information, please go to the KLA website 

at https://www.keukalakeassociation.org/   


